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NOTICE 

Date: 13/10/2023 

This is for the information of all the students & the Parents of KV Leh 
Ladakh that they are hereby notified that the Vidyalaya decided to 
completely PROHIBIT students from bringing Mobile Phones and BAN 
the use of MOBILE PHONES by students in the school premises. Mobile 
phones have become a major threat for the safety and security of the 
students, teachers, Vidyalaya and other stakeholders. Henceforth, 
"No student is allowed to bring Mobile Phone to school". 
Any student found guilty of bringing a mobile phone to school or 
operating Mobile in the school will face a week- long suspension 
and his or her phone will be confiscated by the Disciplinary Committee. 

Parents are also requested not to allow their wards to come to school 
with mobile phones. 
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YVKSWAMY 
sf2023 

(Officiating) Principal, KV Leh 
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